*Mark Valen also served as the Sustainability Represenative
on the Wildlife Advisory  Group

Leah Larrarte

To: Connie Green
Subject: RE: Mark Valen - Sustainability Commission

From: Mark Valen

Sent: Saturday, August 25, 2018 12:38 PM

To: Manuel Medrano <mmedrano@chulavistaca.gov>

Cc: Coleen Wisniewski <CWisniewski@chulavistaca.gov>; Connie Green <cgreen@chulavistaca.gov>; Dennis Gakunga
<DGakunga@chulavistaca.gov>

Subject: Mark Valen - Sustainability Commission

Greetings City Sustainability staff,

During this summer | have had to change residences and this time I'm unfortunately outside of city limits.

I have not yet changed my voter registration status, as my name still exists on another lease in Chula Vista, despite it not
being my primary residence.

This move, along with increasing obligations during most evenings have made my participation in the commission
increasingly difficult.

As much as | looked forward to continuing my second term until its completion, I'm afraid | will no longer be able to
participate in commission activities.

| look forward to continuing to work with the City on sustainability related issues with the landscape and sustainability
programs at Southwestern College.

| apologize for short notice and for any inconvenience this may cause.

Sincerely,

Mark Valen
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